
 

 

 

 

 

 
GLS / C / 504-22               CIRCULAR    22 March 2022 

 

 Parent Orientation Grades 1-7 for the academic year (2022-23) 

 

Dear Parents, 

 
As we begin with the new academic year, we have scheduled a virtual Parent Teacher 

Orientation for Grades 1 to 7 on 28.03.2022 and 29.03.2022 (Monday and 

Tuesday). You will shortly receive an email from the class teacher with further details 

regarding link and time slot. 

 
  
The aim of this interface is to give you an opportunity to meet the class teacher who 

will further give you an overview of the curriculum, teaching and learning approaches 

that will be followed in the course of the new academic year. You will also be able to 

learn how to navigate the online resources and the online facilities available on 

Phoenix Classroom. 

 

Looking forward to your continued support throughout this new academic year!  

 
Warm regards,  
               

 
 

Asha Alexander                                     آشا ألكسندر 
Principal                                                 مديرة المدرسة  
Executive Leader - Climate Change     تغير المناخ -الرئيس التنفيذي  
 

 
 
 


